
Frelinghuysen Township Recreation Committee 
Minutes of December 12, 2013 

 
 
Roll call: 
Present: Frank Desiderio, Clare Saalfield, Michael Caruso, Bill Crone, Al Eitner, Sue 
Mattos and Brenda Kleber. 
Absent:  Todd McPeek, Mark Saalfield and Christopher Stracco. 
 
Minutes: 
The minutes of the meeting of October 19, 2013 were approved on motion made by 
Mrs. Saalfield, seconded by Mr. Eitner. All were in favor with Mrs. Mattos abstaining. 
 
Bills- Approval was given to reimburse Mrs. Saalfiled for the purchase of scorebooks. 
 
Treasurer’s report- copy given to the members. 
 
Report of Standing Committee:  
 Advertising-no report 
 Aerobics-no report 
 Baseball-Mr. Desiderio attended the county meeting. It was noted that Blairstown 
has joined the league and therefore, Frelinghuysen children will be not be able to join 
the Blairstown team. The insurance policy we have will need to be updated. Mr. 
Desiderio will talk to the insurance agent. 
 Softball-there is a winter league being held under the dome in Snyderville, PA. 
 Concession Stand-closed for the season. 
 Movie Night-Will be held December 20th. 
 Soccer-Mr. Caruso showed the Committee samples of certificate of participation 
  that we would like to give to the players instead of trophies. 
 Basketball-the schedule is being worked on. Uniforms are backordered. Motion  
   was made by Mrs. Mattos, seconded by Mr. Crone to not offer basketball to the 
           7th and 8th graders. All were in favor. 
 
New Business: 
The 2014 budget is to be the same as 2013 on motion made by Mrs. Saalfield, 
seconded by Mr. Caruso. All were in favor. 
 
An additional scholarship for $500.00 will be given this year due to extra money from 
Casino Night. This was done on motion made by Mrs. Mattos, seconded by Mr. Eitner. 
All were in favor. 
 
It was decided to give a certificate for Tricky Tray for soccer registration, basketball 
registration and/or softball and baseball. 
 
The Casino Night will be held March 22, 2014. 
 



Chairman Desiderio asked the Committee to think about how the snack shack should 
be handled. This will be further discussed. 
 
Audience Participation- None 
 
Adjournment- meeting adjourned at 7:47 p.m. on motion made by Mrs. Saalfield, 
seconded by Mr. Crone. All were in favor. 
 
  
 
       Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
 
       Brenda J. Kleber, Secretary 
  
 

 


